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Oliver Hoban

From: Environmental Health
Sent: 22 January 2025 15:46
To: Development Control
Cc: Christie Burns
Subject: PLANNING APP 4/24/2392/0F1 - PETERSBURGH FARM, BECKERMET

Demolition of existing outbuilding & conversion of existing stone barn into a single self-build 
bungalow with associated infrastructure and ancillary facilities including new access and 
installation of a waste water treatment plant 
 
Thank you for the above planning consultation and the new / amended information dated January 
2025.  
 
There are no objections to this development from Environmental Health. 
It is noted that surface water drainage is proposed to go to soakaway and this is acceptable to 
Environmental Health. 
The developer should ensure all surface water be kept off the proposed package treatment plant, 
in order that foul effluent is treated and discharged efficiently.  
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Environmental Health 
Public Health & Protection | Cumberland Council  
Whitehaven Commercial Park, Moresby Parks, Whitehaven, Cumbria, CA28 8YD  
 
T. 0300 373 3730 
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